
  

  
    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 
 
 
 
Date:  28/07/2021 

         
        Our ref: ENV0002018C 
 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
 
Re: Airmyn Foreshore Stabilisation Project 
 
I write to inform you of environmental surveys which are due to take place on the 
river bank in Airmyn. These surveys are due to take place on the 3rd August 2021 
and are focused on assessing habitats and the physical conditions of the River Aire.   
 
These surveys will be carried out by Arup on behalf of the Environment Agency and 
will take one day to complete. 
 
These surveys are part of a project looking at stabilising the foreshore berm in front 
of the Airmyn flood defence wall and will increase our understanding of 
environmental constraints in the area. We will provide further communications about 
this project at a later date. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding this work, please contact me at the below 
email address.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Catherine Mills 
Project Manager 
Environment Agency 
Email: Catherine.mills@environment-agency.gov.uk 
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